

NR_key_name: F599FFA25F59423F852566750048E726
SendTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Chet Rhodes/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 09/04/1998
DisplayDate_Time: 9:16:24 AM
ComposedDate: 09/04/1998
ComposedDate_Time: 9:16:18 AM
Subject: Re: Kennedy Library

To: Carrie Fletcher/ARRBcc: (bcc: Non-Record/ARRB)From: Irene Marr/ARRBDate: 03/31/98 12:32:24
PMSubject: Re: Kennedy LibraryI just spoke with one of the senior archivists at the Library. She was incredulous that the FBI would want to postpone the letter and reassured me that such information has been released a long time ago. She was not able to verify whether they had a copy of the letter and said it might be like looking for a needle in a haystack. (plus if it was opened NARA should also have a copy.) I hope this answers your question. To: Irene Marr/ARRBcc: From: Carrie Fletcher/ARRB Date: 03/31/98 11:48:44
AMSubject: Kennedy LibraryJust checking on the status of the letter which you are helping me determine if the Kennedy Library has a copy of. When the Library replies to our request could you ask them if the letter is released to the public and if the letter is censored. If the letter is censored could they send us a copy indicating the sensored sections. Thanks so much for your help. Let me know if there is anything I can do.

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: